
From: Bentham-Hill, Guy

To: Frith, Deborah

Subject: Sherston Neighbourhood Plan

Date: 31 July 2018 14:58:05

Hi Deborah,

 

Just reviewed the amendments sent on the 24th July the other day, in general the combination

of the text and illustrations explains the context and demonstrates an understanding of the

heritage constraints.

 

In general I am content that the suggested revisions are sufficient together with the analysis of

the Vicarage site to address the issues previously raised by HE and subsequently discussed with

the Sherston Neighbourhood Plan Team.

 

The key constraints are now documented and issues identified in order that the capacity and

characteristics of the sites can be adequately understood.

 

 

Guy Bentham-Hill BA(Hons) MA IHBC

Senior Conservation Officer

Economic Development and Planning

Wiltshire Council

Monkton Park

Chippenham

Wiltshire

SN15 1ER

 

Tel 01225 713469 Ext 13469 or 07899066009
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